
 
A Message from the Grand East 

“We Have Come This Far by Faith: Uniting in Faith, Love, Peace and Unity” 
 

Greetings to all Sisters and Brothers of Subordinate Chapters of Prince Hall Grand Chapter Order Of the 
                Eastern Star and Rite of Adoption For the State Of South Carolina And Jurisdiction: 
 

        It is with great honor and enthusiasm that we invite you to attend the 116th Annual  

    Communication of the Prince Hall Grand Chapter Order of the Eastern Star and Rite  

of Adoption for the State of South Carolina and Jurisdiction, taking place from July  

14–16, 2025. The session promises to be a momentous occasion, as we gather to 

 continue the work of our esteemed order and celebrate the enduring legacy of service 

 and commitment that we share. 

We are pleased to inform you that the Columbia Marriott, located at 1200 Hampton  

Street, Columbia, SC, has been selected as our official housing partner for this event.  

Home 2 Suites  Downtown, 1200 Pickens Street, Columbia, SC has been selected as our  

overflow housing.  We have worked diligently to secure accommodations that will ensure a  

comfortable and memorable stay for all attendees. The Marriott is centrally located, offering  

convenient access  to the venue and surrounding areas, providing both luxury and accessibility for your stay. 

 

     The committees are hard at work to ensure that the upcoming session exceeds expectations. From the planning of  

     impactful programs to the smooth execution of every detail, we are dedicated to delivering an experience that will  

     leave a lasting impression. Your participation and adherence to deadlines are essential in helping us achieve this 

      goal.  Please be mindful of all deadlines related to registration, housing, and any other necessary arrangements, as 

     we want to ensure that every detail is accounted for, and every attendee is well taken care of. 

 

     We look forward to your presence at this historic event. Your involvement is key to the continued success and  

     growth of our chapter. Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach 
     out. 
 

      Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to Columbia in July. 
 

     In Faith, Love, Peace and Unity,                       

   Sister Mary M. Ennis 
     Mary M. Ennis, Grand Worthy Matron 

      Prince Hall Grand Chapter Order of the Eastern Star 
      Rite of Adoption for the State of South Carolina and Jurisdiction 


